

http://kennyskidsfoundation.org

June 21, 2006

Tom Hall Hall Marketing Inc. P.O. Box 6877 7 Oak Hill Terrace Scarborough, ME 04070-6877

Dear Mr. Hall,

I am writing this letter on behalf of all the friends, family and supporters of the Kenny's Kids Foundation to express our sincere thanks and gratitude for your donation of time, effort and craftsmanship in developing a web page for our organization. The website is colorful, user-friendly, practical and far exceeds our expectations.

Hall Marketing came highly recommended from a local business that was equally impressed with your work. Please add us to your growing list of satisfied customers.

In our fourth year, our organization continues to support little league baseball. The time and craft you have gifted, in this case, affords us the opportunity to disperse whatever expenses we would have had, directly to the leagues and the kids.

We wish you the best as your company grows and we will continue to encourage others looking for web design and development to give you the opportunity. On behalf of myself, Kenny's Kids Foundation, and all of the ball players we thank you.

Sincerely,

Mike Pate Kenny's Kids Foundation 32 Burnham Road Saco, Maine 04072 207-282-4046